
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

REFLECTIONS 
March 26, 2025 

 
Interim Pastor 
Dr. Doug White 

 
MUSIC MINISTER INTERIM YOUTH MINISTER 
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Pastor Appreciation Luncheon 

Please join us for lunch as we thank Doug & Debbie 
White for their tireless service to our church family over 
the past 14 months. Lunch will be served immediately 
following the 2nd service this Sunday in the Fellowship 
Hall. 
 

Worship Services Online 
The recording, production and publishing of videos to the 
church website is being suspended for the immediate 
future. There is a large library of past events available 
online for our viewers. Our Media Ministry volunteers 
will be focusing on sound and graphics support for our 
services. 

 

Faith & Family Coalition Service 
Mark Tooley, president of the Institute on Religion and 
Democracy, will speak at Alcoa First Methodist Church 
on Friday, April 4th, at 6:30 PM. This is part of the 
Family & America series from the Faith & Family 
Coalition.  

 

Annie Armstrong Offering 
 

Church Goal:  $12,000 
 

Received to Date:  $3,450 
 

Easter Egg Hunt & Lunch 
Right after church on April 13th, EVERYONE is invited 
to our Easter Celebration lunch. We will have 
hamburgers and hotdogs; we just ask that you bring a 
side dish to share. After lunch, there will be an egg hunt 
and several activities for children and youth! 
 

Security Volunteers 
Sunday, March 30th    

1st Service & 
Sunday School 

Greg Lowe 

2nd Service Scott Emert 
Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 



 
Christian Sympathy 

To the family of Joyce Davis 
Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 
 

Youth Pizza Party 
The youth ministry will host a scavenger hunt and pizza 
party in the youth room this Saturday, March 29th, at 6 
PM. 
 

Easter Breakfast Volunteers Needed 
If you are interested in volunteering to help with the 
Easter Breakfast, please contact Salena Waters.  There 
are many ways to help decorating, food prep, cleanup, 
etc.  We will have opportunities to serve the entire 
weekend, and your help is essential to the success of this 
delicious annual event!  If you can volunteer, please 
contact Salena at: (865) 257-3903. 

 

Easter Egg Donations 
We are collecting TONS of stuffed eggs for our Easter 
Celebration in April, and we would greatly appreciate 
any additional egg donations. The eggs can be stuffed 
with either candy or small prizes. If you’re able to 
donate, please place the eggs in the labeled box in the 
foyer hallway. Thank you! 
 

Newsletter Update 
Beginning the week of April 6th, the newsletters will be 
sent via email ONLY. If you are not currently receiving 
newsletters via email, please call (977-1526) or email 
(pgbc@pgbctn.org) the church office to be added to the 
list.  
 

The only exceptions to those who will receive the 
newsletters in the mail are those who are homebound or 
in nursing homes. If you prefer to have a paper copy, 
copies of the newsletters will be placed in the foyer 
hallway each week. 
 

 
Wednesday Night Dinners 

Wednesday night dinners are taking on a new look! We 
invite everyone to join us every Wednesday for dinner. 
The church will provide the meat; everyone please bring 
a side dish or dessert to share. THE COST IS FREE! 
Dinners will be served from 5:30 to 6:15 each week. Be 
sure to invite someone to join us for fellowship.  
April 2nd: Homemade meatloaf (bring a veggie/side) 
April 9th: Nacho Bar (meat provided, bring 
chips/toppings for nachos) 
April 16th: Homemade lasagna (bring a salad, bread, or 
dessert) 
April 23rd: Pizza (bring salad/fruit/dessert) 
New sign up- You can sign up in the foyer on Sundays 
OR contact the church office by noon on Tuesdays. 
 

Shut-In Outreach 
The Joshua Mission is attempting to reach all of the shut-
ins in our church family, including those in nursing 
facilities. If you know of someone needing assistance, 
please let the Joshua Mission know or contact the church 
office. Joshua 1:9 & 24:15 
 

Help Wanted 
Our Easter outreach is scheduled for Sunday, April 13th 
(Palm Sunday). We plan to invite the community for a 
meal, egg hunt, and crafts. WE NEED YOU! 
We need your smiling faces to help with crafts and 
volunteers to help in the kitchen with food. If you can 
serve in either capacity, contact Jessica Waters at (865) 
679-4598. 
 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 
      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 
Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 
Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 3:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 
 
 

http://www.pgbctn.org/
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